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Dear Parents and Carers,

We are in full festive mode here this week, with performances from every year group that have 
been enjoyed by many.

Reception started the week with their wonderful Christmas play, full of songs (written by Mrs 
Vallins) and Year One then performed their version of the Nativity story. Year Two followed this 
with their delightful carol service at the Church and finally our Christmas assembly on Thursday. 
Thank you to all of the parents and carers who have contributed to costumes and a huge thank 
you to the staff who have worked so hard to prepare the performances. If you were lucky enough 
to see one or more, I am sure you will be full of festive joy! A special thank you to Eldhor, mother 
of Jason in Year 2, and Ania, our Family Link worker, who joined with Year 2 to sing their version of 
Halleluiah in Church yesterday.

Tonight we are looking forward to the annual PTA Christmas Fair (5.00-7.00). There will be stalls, 
games and prizes and even a special visitor from The North Pole.
Next week we welcome a visiting theatre company, who will be performing a Pantomime of Dick 
Whittington for the children, and a group of Year Two children will be visiting a local care home to 
perform some carols for the residents and share their beautiful singing. We also have our 
Christmas Jumper day and Christmas Dinner on Wednesday, followed by class parties on 
Thursday.

Book Sharing
On Monday 18th December at 2.30 you are invited into school to look at your child's books with 
them to see some of their learning from this term. You will then be free to take your child home, 
or they may go to ScallyWags as normal, if booked in. We will open the gates at this time.

Goodbye
It is with sadness that I write to inform you that we are losing a much loved member of staff at 
the end of this term. Mrs Dawe who has worked at Emscote since 2000 is leaving. She begin 
working in the Pre School and then joined Emscote Infant School. Over the years she has worked 
with many different staff and families; she's now even teaching the children of some of our past 
pupils! We know she will have had an enormous impact on hundreds of children’s lives with her 
care and compassion. She has however, expressed a wish to pop back for her 'girls' - Speckle, Ava, 
and Speedy our chickens! We wish her well for the future as she will have more time to devote to 
her Granny duties.

 



Mathletics competition
We will be running a Mathletics competition in January, with some fantastic prizes of Lego 
to win! Thank you to Little Journeys for the Gift Card.  If your child gains a certificate (any 
level) throughout January their name will be put into the tombola and names chosen in an 
assembly. 

This is a great way to fill some of that time at the start of January when the excitement of 
Christmas has run out!

A reminder that we finish for the winter break at 3.00 on Friday 22nd December and school 
will reopen to pupils on Tuesday 9th January.

I wish all our families a restful and enjoyable break.

Mrs Nicol



Dates for the Diary 2023/24

Fri 15th Dec
PTA Christmas Fayre

5-7pm

Mon 18th Dec Book sharing 
Parents are invited to look through their children's 
books in the classroom from 2.30pm 

Wed 20th Dec
Christmas Lunch and 
Christmas Jumper Day

On 20th December, we will be taking part in Save the 
Children’s Christmas Jumper Day. Children can wear 
their Christmas jumpers and donate £1 (or however 
much you can give), to support children in the UK and 
around the world

Thurs 21st Dec Christmas Parties 
Children come to school in party clothes and enjoy a 
party food lunch all together in the hall.  After lunch 
each class enjoys a Christmas party.

Fri 22nd Dec Last Day of Term

Mon 8th Jan Inset Day

Tues 9th Jan Children return to school

Thurs 1st Feb 
Willow Class Sharing 
Assembly 

Fri 2nd Feb
Cherry Class Sharing 
Assembly

Tues 20th & 
Wed 21st Feb

Parents Evenings

Wed 28th Feb
Reception Year height 
and weight checks 

More info to follow

Thurs 7th Feb
Oak Class Sharing 
Assembly 

Fri 8th Feb
Chestnut Class Sharing 
Assembly 

Wed 20th 
March

Maple Class Sharing 
Assembly 

Fri 22nd March
Sycamore Class Sharing 
Assembly 



After School Clubs Spring 2024

We are running a range of clubs next term, details of how to enrol have been emailed out 
this week. We have included below a summary of clubs on offer and the dates they start in 
the new year.

Please note that drama club will no longer be available at Emscote. Instead, Arts Insight will 
be running a club for years 3-6 at All Saints Junior School. We are really pleased that they 
are able to continue working with us within our federation.



Christmas performances and Warwick Lights of Love Service 

Mrs Hart would like to say a big thank you and well done to the Federation Choir for their 
performance at the Warwick Lights of Love (Rotary Club) and the Cancer Research fundraising 
where they helped to raise just over £1000. We’ve also received a lovely letter from the 
organisers to express their gratitude.















Help boost our budget with the My School Fund initiative

We’re pleased to announce that Emscote Infant School is part of the My School Fund initiative. 

This innovative scheme allows for us to be able to boost our school’s budget with your help.

How does it work?

Parents, guardians and carers can sign up to the scheme for free and start earning cashback on 

the things they buy in participating retail stores, including Sainsbury’s and Argos. As you spend 

you’ll receive 2% cashback in the form of eGift vouchers that can be redeemed in participating 

stores. By linking your spend to our school on the My School Fund website we’ll also earn 1% 

cashback on your spend. 

Add that all up across our school’s network of families and together we can all make a big 

difference!

This term, thanks to the scheme, we have purchased a new storage unit for second hand uniform 

which is on display in our main reception area as well as a new Henry Hoover. 

How to get involved

Visit myschoolfund.org to register for free and link to Emscote Infant School. From there, 

everything you spend in participating stores will go towards helping boost our budget, plus your 

own!

Sign up today at myschoolfund.org

http://www.myschoolfund.org/






Every day from 1st-24th December, , LWS Night Shelter will be posting an 
item on social media that they need most for the shelter. The idea is 
that people, households or schools/classrooms put each item in a box 
each day - just like an Advent Calendar but instead of getting 
something, you give something! 

LWS Night Shelter will have a donation point in Leamington where you 
can bring the box the week before Christmas.

LWS Night Shelter provides a hot meal and safe place to sleep for 
homeless and vulnerably housed people of Leamington Spa, Warwick 
and the wider area. They currently provide meals for between 60-70 
people each weekend, overnight accommodation for 10-15 people on 
Friday and Saturday and provide an average of 40-50 food parcels each 
weekend for the community.

All items received from the Reverse Advent Calendars will be given out 
to the LWS community. Further information about LWS Night Shelter 
can be found on their website https://www.lwsnightshelter.org and of 
course, they are happy to answer any questions you may have.

https://www.lwsnightshelter.org/



























